
Dear Council members, 

  

I have just received information from FEBS about their next Congress which will be held in 

Istanbul in July.  Can you please forward this announcement and information to your 

national societies about this Congress. 

  

Thanking you in advance for your help on this matter. 

  

Regards 

Terry 

  

  

Professor Terrence Piva, PhD  

FAOBMB Secretary General 

IUBMB Ambassador to FAOBMB 

BBSc(Hons) Program Coordinator 

Head Photobiology & Skin Cancer Laboratory 
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[Plenary Speakers] 

 

https://www.jbsoc.or.jp/seika/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/PLENARY-SPEAKERS-239.mp4
https://2025.febscongress.org/

